
 

 

Product Change Notification 

Date February 23rd 2021 

No. 028-21 

 

TRACO POWER TEN 40E and TEN 40WIE series 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

Base plate preparation for additional heatsink mounting options 

Subject product series have undergone a minor package design change. To be able to mount 

additional heatsink options the base plates of the TEN 40E and TEN 40WIE now received four 

additional slots for mounting clamps on the long sides. 

This change has no effect on the performance of the converter and all electrical and 

mechanical specifications/characteristics remain unchanged. 

 

Timeline: 

The product change is active for all models since production date 2021 CW1.  

 

Change details: 

Phased out package design New package design 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The exact positions of the new slots can be seen on the updated 3D-files online on our  

website: www.tracopower.com/overview/ten40wie 

 
For more information contact your local TRACO POWER sales representative or Distributor. 
 
We thank you for your understanding. 

 

Simeon Tremp 

Product Manager 

http://www.tracopower.com/overview/ten40wie

